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HR

From: pferris@uoregon.edu
Sent: Thursday, January 15, 2015 1:49 PM
To: HR
Subject: Your job has been approved!

January 15, 2015 
 
Dear Oregon Public Broadcasting, OPB:  
 
The following job you previously submitted to our office has been approved.  It is now available for student 
viewing:   
 
Job ID: 20739 
Job Title: OPB Seeks Director of Digital Strategy and Community Engagement  
 
You may click the link below and log into our system to review this job or to submit any changes: 
 
https://www.myinterfase.com/uoregon/employer/ 
 
Username: hr@opb.org 
Note: If you don't remember your password please click on the Forgot your Password link on the login Page. 
 
Thank you,  
Pat Ferris 
Employment Services Specialist 
541-346-3214 
 
 


